On 17 Nov 2020, at 10:26, Daisy Mummery <a href="mailto:Sovereign.org.uk">Daisy.Mummery@sovereign.org.uk</a> wrote:

Dear Keith, Nick & Mary

I'm Daisy and work as a Community Development Officer in Swindon for Sovereign Housing Association.

I thought I'd get in touch about a project idea that our residents have had at Walter Close where Sovereign have 108 properties.

Some of our residents would like to create a community allotment/orchard and for this to happen we would need to use the council land (large playing fields at the top). I am therefore getting in touch to understand whether or not this would be possible.

Sovereign would be keen to fund it to be created but wondering whether the council land could be used and whether maintenance would be able to be taken on?

Happy to set up a call to discuss this if that's easier.

I'll look forward to hearing from you.

Many thanks

## **Daisy Mummery**

Community Development Officer (Bristol & West) @mummery\_daisy

